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ADDENDUM 

Precisions concerning the resupply  

of Increlex
®
 in the U.S. 

 

 
 

Paris (France), 4 March 2015 –  

 

Ipsen would like to clarify that the additional supply of Increlex that was announced on March 

2nd, 2015, to have been made available in the United States in collaboration with the FDA is 

the second batch since Increlex supply was resumed in the US in June 2014. 

Further detailed information can be found on the FDA Drug Shortages website.   


